
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: "alice andrews"
Subject: RE: ADEQ Permit 3540-WR-7
Date: Thursday, June 30, 2016 3:26:00 PM

Ms. Andrews:

I have been asked to let you know that you may contact our Associate Director, Caleb Osborne, at 501-
682-0655 or by email at osbornec@adeq.state.ar.us.

Thank you,

Amy Deardoff

-----Original Message-----
From: alice andrews [mailto:alice209ok@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 2:34 PM
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: Re: ADEQ Permit 3540-WR-7

Amy,

Does this mean that C & H will begin pumping out waste storage lagoons 1 & 2 to move waste to EC
Farm fields BEFORE ADEQ's independent experts drill around and under the storage lagoons to follow
up on the ERI testing that revealed probability of a fracture and rapid movement of fluids beneath the
lagoons?

If you cannot answer my question, please let me know who I should contact.

Thank you,

Alice Andrews
--------------------------------------------
On Thu, 6/30/16, Deardoff, Amy <DEARDOFF@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

 Subject: ADEQ Permit 3540-WR-7
 To: "alice209ok@yahoo.com" <alice209ok@yahoo.com>
 Date: Thursday, June 30, 2016, 9:48 AM

 This letter constitutes notice of the
 Department’s final permit decision and a copy of the  final no-discharge permit is enclosed. The
attached response  to comments describes any substantial changes from the draft  permit.
  The applicant, and any other person
 submitting written comments during the comment period, and  any other person entitled to do so, may
request an  adjudicatory hearing and Commission review on whether the  decision of the Department
should be revised or modified.
 Such a request shall be in the form and manner required by  Regulation 8.603, including filing a written
Request for  Hearing with the APC&E Commission Secretary at 101 E.
 Capitol Ave., Suite 205, Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 within  thirty (30) calendar days of the date of
issuance of this  final permit decision as provided in Reg. 8.211(B)(1).  If you have any questions about
filing the request, please  call the Commission at  501-682-7890.
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